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Minutes of the 2024 Clubs New Zealand Open North Island 8Ball 
Championship Delegates Meeting. 
 
Chair: Mike Cassidy, Clubs New Zealand Area Board Delegate (Chairman) 
 

Minute Taker: Peter Whitehead, Papatoetoe Cosmopolitan Club 

 
Date:  Sunday June 2nd, 2024, 7:40am 

 

Location: Papatoetoe Cosmopolitan Club – Sports Bar 

Present: Mike Cassidy (Chair), Darren MacKay (PAT Exec & 8ball Section Convenor), 

Crystalee Jane (LEV), Billy McIntyre (LEV), Alex Watson (BAYS), Thys Kruger (BAYS), H Morris 

(BAYS), Shayne Hynes (BAYS), Darryl Rodgers (MNU), Louis Erueti (PAT), Terry Morris (WAI), 

Jesse Laursen (NPL), Trist Rewiti (OTA), James Haviga (TGA RSA), Maria Gratwick (PAT), Gill 

Mitchell (TOK), Graham Mitchell (TOK), Chris Walker (PAT), Peter Whitehead (PAT), Brad 

Campbell, Malcolm Hussey (HEN), Marino Hapi (MNU), Paul Goldthorpe (TGA), Terry 

Whitelock, Aaron Ratahi (WHAK). 

 

Apologies: None. 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting dated Sunday June 4th, 2023, at New Plymouth Club were 
moved to represent a true and accurate record by Terry Whitelock and seconded by Chris 
Walker carried. 
 

Matters Arising: None. 
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Application to Host: There has only been one application to host the 2025 North Island 
Open Champs, Manurewa Cosmopolitan Club. Darryl Rodgers spoke on behalf of Manurewa 
Cosmopolitan Club. Darryl said that Manurewa Cosmopolitan club will stand by the 
Application to host and that everything is on track for next year. Manurewa Cosmopolitan 
Club has previously hosted CNZ North Islands and Nationals and is well equipped to host 
the event.  
 

There was one application to host the 2026 North Island Open Champs. Levin Cosmopolitan 
Club has applied to host the event. Billy McIntyre spoke on behalf of Levin Cosmopolitan 
Club. The application by Levin Cosmopolitan Club was moved by Marino Hapi.  
 
General Business: Trist Rewiti apologised on behalf of Otaki RSA. Trist said that one of the 
players didn’t want to play their last match and effectively threw the game. Trist said that 
was not in the spirit of the game and disciplinary action for the player concerned will be 
handled internally by the Otaki RSA. The incident was discussed, and the apology was 
accepted by Mike Cassidy and the delegate meeting attendees. 
 

There was no other general business and Mike thanked Papatoetoe CC for hosting the 
event and thanked everyone for attendance at the delegates meeting and wished all  
competitors a safe trip home. 

 

Meeting Closed: 8:13am 


